

February 14, 2022

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

Pursuant to the authority vested in me by Chapter 88, Section 2 of the Acts of 1989, as amended by Chapter 139 of the Acts of 2013, I hereby reappoint Margarita Lebron of 51 Faneuil Street #156, Brighton, MA, 02135, as a member of the Boston Housing Authority Monitoring Committee for a term expiring on February 14, 2024, provided that members may continue to serve until a replacement member is appointed. Ms. Lebron is a current BHA public housing resident.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston